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8th February 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 1st February 2019 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Year 2 96.1% 65 

Second Year 6 95% 75 

Third Year 5 93.3% 25 

Fourth Reception 93.2% 160 

Fifth Year 3 93% 0 

Sixth Year 1 92.9% 95 

Seventh Year 4 90.5% 0 

 
Attendance 

Attendance has been very poor over the last few weeks.  I understand that if your child is 
unwell, they are unable to come to school but please try and keep absences to a minimum.  
A letter will be sent home to all those children whose absence is below 96%. 

 
Futsal 

Colin Powell will be running football on the school field during half term on the following 
dates and times: 
  Tuesday 12th February 10am – 12pm and 2pm – 4pm 
  Wednesday 13th February 10am – 12pm and 2pm – 4pm 
  Thursday 14th February 10am – 12pm and 2pm – 4pm  
 

After School Clubs 
All after school clubs are now full.  As the fencing club was oversubscribed, some children 
have been placed on a reserve list, so as soon as a place becomes available we will contact 
those children.  If you have committed to take part in the club, you MUST attend every week 
or you will lose your place. 

 
Coffee Morning 

Unfortunately, we have made the decision to cancel the coffee morning which takes place 
on the first Friday of each month.  This is due to lack of support from parents.  Thank you to 
all those parents who have supported the coffee morning over the last two years. 
 

Mayor and Mayoress of Halton 
Following their visit to our school last week, the Mayor and Mayoress of Halton sent a letter 
of thanks for such a lovely welcome.  This letter can be seen in our porch. 
 

Residential Trips for Years 3, 4 and 6 
If you would like to know your outstanding balance, please contact the office.  PLEASE KEEP 
UP WITH PAYMENTS FOR THESE TRIPS. 
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Halton Carers’ Centre 
Halton Carers’ Centre currently supports over 4,500 unpaid carers, 
of whom 600 are young carers who care for someone with an 
illness, disability, mental or physical health problem or a substance 
abuse problem and live in Halton. 
 
Many carers face issues including isolation, low confidence and 
poor health due to their caring role. Halton Carers’ Centre provides 
a range of services to enable carers to have a life of their own in addition to their caring 
role.  Our services include one to one support, information and advice, holistic therapy and 
podiatry treatments, breaks and training. 
 
We have attached the latest newsletter from the Halton Carers’ Centre on our letters page 
on our website.  Please take a look, as you may find it informative and useful.  The centre 
can be contacted on 01928 580182. 

 
 

School closes today for half term.  We look forward to seeing you back in school on 
Tuesday 19th February.  Enjoy the break! 

 
 

Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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